
November 16, 2020                                                                   Forty-seventh Day 
         

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with A.J. Stone and Mark 
Smeby, present.         

 
Electronic public access was made available by computer or telephone via Zoom.     

 
Stone led the meeting in the Pledge of Allegiance.   

 
Unless otherwise indicated, all of the following motions offered at this meeting were carried with 

the following vote: Ayes: Stone and Smeby. Nays: none. Abstentions: none.  Absent: none.   
  

Motion by Smeby, second by Stone, carried to approve the November 16, 2020 
agenda.   

 
Motion by Smeby, second by Stone, carried to approve the November 10, 2020 

board minutes.    
 
Motion by Smeby, second by Stone, carried to approve monthly report for the clerk of court. 
 
Motion by Smeby, second by Stone, carried to approve the Grant Agreement between Worth 

County, Iowa and the Center for Tech and Civic Life.   
 
A department head discussion regarding the current status of COVID-19 in Iowa was held.  

Measures to help stop the spread were discussed.  Motion by Stone, second by Smeby, carried to approve 
changing the status of all Worth County Offices back to by appointment only, department heads will be 
responsible for temperature checks of staff and public in their offices and county employees outside of 
their offices in addition to the incoming public are to wear face coverings when in county buildings.    
 
             Motion by Smeby, second by Stone, carried to adjourn at 8:52 A.M.  The next regular meeting of 
the Board of Supervisors will be Monday, November 23, 2020 at 8:30 A.M. 

 
 
____________________________  ____________________________ 
Jacki A. Backhaus    Aaron Stone 
Auditor                   Chairperson 


